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Reading during the Summer Term 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we continue into the second part of the Summer Term during these unprecedented times, I 

would like to reassure you about reading opportunities at home. Whilst we are still unable to offer 

our school reading books due to issues with cross-contamination, there are plenty of other ways 

for your children to maintain four reads a week. On-line resources are being updated daily to aid 

with home schooling.  

The following resources are widely available on-line and highly beneficial: 

• Reading comprehension activities 

• Oxford Owl online (https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/) 

• Audio books 

• Reading/following sets of instructions  

• Reading/following recipes 

• Phonics practice 

• https://www.booksforbugs.co.uk/ 

I would like to reiterate, you are all doing a great job and thank you for your continued patience 

and support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs H Woodhouse 

English Coordinator 
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